
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE CONTACT: Sheila Nichols at 850-484-1428 

May 22, 2024      or snichols@pensacolastate.edu 

PSC Charter Academy Information 
Sessions set for May 28, June 11, June 18  
Pensacola State College Charter Academy will hold Information Sessions for 
potential students in May and June. 

Sessions are set for 6 p.m. Tuesday, May 28, and Tuesday, June 18, in Building 27, 
Room 2716, on the Pensacola campus. The campus is located at 1000 College 
Blvd., Pensacola. 

A session is also set for 6 p.m. Tuesday, June 11, in Building 3400 on the 
Warrington campus. The campus is at 5555 W. Highway 98, Pensacola. 

Parents, guardians and potential students can learn more about the Charter 
Academy, get information about the application process, speak with 
administrators and faculty and review the programs of study. 

For more information, visit 
charteracademy.pensacolastate.edu/admissions/information-sessions/. 
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